
Pee Dee Missionary Baptist Association 

Christian Education Department 

Post Office Box 5656 

Florence, South Carolina 29506 

April 3, 2024

Dear Church Superintendent, 
Greetings in the Blessed name of Jesus Christ, our Lord. It is with 

esteemed pleasure that we, the Pee Dee Missionary Baptist 

Association’s Christian Education Department share the following 

announcement with your congregation. We ask that you take notice 

and please govern yourselves accordingly. 

• The Pee Dee Missionary Baptist Association Christian Education

Department will have the Tribal Workshop of Reuben, Thursday, 
April 25, 2024 at Manning Baptist Church (308 E. Calhoun St, 
Dillon, SC 29536). The workshop will begin promptly at 
6:30PM. We ask that you please forward this announcement to your 
Superintendent and Church’s Christian Education Dept. We humbly 
look forward to meeting you there to learn more about educating 
ourselves to apply God’s Word to our daily lives.

Date: April 25, 2024

Time: 6:30PM 

Where: Manning Baptist Church

308 E. Calhoun St.
Dillon, SC 29536

Tribe of Reuben
Bethlehem Baptist Church (Marion)

First Friendship Baptist Church

Manning Baptist Church

Mt. Pisgah Baptist Church (Marion)

Sellers Chapel Baptist Church

Thank you for your cooperation, attendance and obedience in helping 

us to continue spreading God’s Word. 
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